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January 19, 2021 

34921.0101 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Trilogy MedWaste West, LLC Permanent Application for Solid Waste Certificate Portion Transfer  

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed for your review and processing is a Joint Application for transfer of a Portion of Certificate G-

237 from Waste Management of Washington, Inc. d/b/a WM Healthcare Solutions to Trilogy MedWaste 

West, LLC.   This application requests the transfer of only the portion of G-237 providing for: “Solid 

Waste consisting of biohazardous or biomedical wastes in the State of Washington.” Also enclosed is 

the requisite Attachment B and accompanying exhibits to the application packet.  Finally, we are 

providing the application fee of $200 via credit card simultaneously through the Commission’s web 

portal.   

Please contact the undersigned for the transferee, or Andrew Kenefick, in-house counsel for the 

transferor, with any further questions or concerns on this matter. 

Yours truly, 

David W. Wiley 

dwiley@williamskastner.com

(206) 233-2985 

Enclosures 

cc:  Andrew Kenefick, Esq. 

Parties  
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